STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE"
June 24, 1983
TONEY ANAYA P.0. DRAWER 00
GOVERNCR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 748-1283

Petroleum Development Corporation
9720-B Candelaria N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112

Re: Marley Amoco St.

#1-1-36-7-26
Wildcat Abo

Gentlemen:

We acknowledge receipt of your C-103 dated June 21, 1983, on
the above captioned well regarding the plugging of said well.

We have not, however, received a C-105, Completion Report, or
a duly notarized Deviation Survey for this well.

We must have the above mentioned forms before we can inspect
the site and approve the P & A procedure.

Very truly yours,
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Leslie A. Clements
Supervisor District II
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